
Subject: CDO Revisions
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 02/17/2015 03:36 PM
To: Fred Sutton <Fred.Sutton@lacity.org>
CC: Miki Payne2 <miki@hbdrollinger.com>, John Ruhlen <jruhlen916@aol.com>
BCC: Donald R Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>

At our last WTC BID Board meeting we discussed proposed CDO revisions that
seem to have gotten lost in the system.  Any luck getting a status report on this
important work?  We are having a BID Board meeting on Thursday and I know
that a number of members will want to know where we are.  

Thanks Fred.    
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